Dr. Kent R. Dudley, President, State Board of Veterinary Examiners, Iola, Kansas.

My dear Dr. Dudley:

I acknowledge receipt of your favor of the 9th regarding your daughter, Miss Ruth Dudley. I immediately took this matter up with Dr. Ralph I. Canuteson, Director of the Health Service, who examines all students of the University.

Lenski to write Dr. Canuteson giving him the particulars regarding your daughter's indisposition. You will appreciate, of course, that if she does not have some ailment or some condition that would excuse her from physical education, it would be difficult for Dr. Camuteson or for me to give her an excuse. We have a requirement in physical education that all students must follow if they expect to graduate.

I am hopeful that Dr. Lenski will be able to furnish Dr. Canuteson with sufficient information that will permit Dr. Canuteson to grant your wish.

Thanking you, and with kindest personal regards, I beg to remain

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FOA:AH